



Dear Roslyn Family,

With the giving season upon us, the Roslyn School Foundation (RSF) is reaching out to families with an update on our most recent projects and to launch our annual Holiday Campaign.

2014-2015 Projects

- Beautification grant Thanks to our generous donors, over \$6,500 was raised during the Foundation's 2014 Holiday Campaign that in turn unlocked a \$30,000 grant from the EMSB and the Ministry of Education, Leisure and Sports.
- New desks for Grade 6 With financial support from the Hylcan Foundation, Roslyn's Grade 6 students will receive new classroom desks.
- Communications system for safety In response to the need for a school-wide communication system, a Grade 1 teacher came up with the idea to install internet phones at a fraction of the cost of a traditional intercom system. With the help of the Zeller Family Foundation, this project is becoming a reality.
- Classroom needs Concerned about teachers spending out of pocket for equipment required to teach the curriculum, Roslyn parents sprang into action. Funds totalling over \$1,750 were donated to classrooms and the gym.
- Library Librarian Mary Moroska requested donations to the Roslyn School Foundation to be directed to the Library in lieu of retirement gifts. A thank you to Mary and to the parents who gave to support the library!

None of this would have been possible without the support of parents, teachers, school administration and the community! Please visit our Web site www.roslynschoolfoundation.ca and Facebook page for project details, community events and more.

Annual Holiday Campaign and donor match challenge

Once again, the RSF is raising funds to help Roslyn School to qualify for a new beautification grant from the Ministry of Education, Leisure and Sports. This year, a Roslyn parent has offered to match all donations during our Holiday Campaign up to \$6,500. This means that the every dollar contributed up to this amount will have double the impact!

We know there are many parents, grandparents, friends and alumni who share our passion for Roslyn School and want this excellent community elementary school to thrive. In the face of government funding cuts, please consider a donation to help beautify Roslyn School. You may donate by cheque using the form attached to this letter, or by credit card online through Canada Helps at MyRoslyn.org. Tax receipts will be issued for donations of \$20 or more.

Happy holidays from all of us! We hope that 2016 brings you and your family health and happiness.

The 2015-2016 board of directors of the Roslyn School Foundation

Paul Tsang, President Liana Thibodeau, VP	Jennifer Timmons, VP Wanda Leah Trineer, Treasurer	Irma Alvarez Christine Cardinal	Kayla Elman Kirk Kelly	
Name				
Street address				
City, province, postal code				
Telephone				
Email				
I (we) wish to donate \$	to the 2015 Holida	to the 2015 Holiday Campaign		
Please use the following name(s) in all acknowledgements:				

Please make cheques payable to **Roslyn School Foundation**. You can mail your cheque to the address below or drop it off at the front office in an envelope addressed to the Roslyn School Foundation.

2015 receipts will be issued for donations received no later than December 31, 2015. Donations mailed to the RSF postmarked in December will receive a 2015 receipt even if received in January 2016.

Roslyn School Foundation c/o Roslyn School 4699 Westmount Avenue Westmount, Quebec H3Y 1X5 Charitable Organization No. 84935 2273 RR0001 LTR-DEC2015-001

Credit card donations can be made online at our Holiday Campaign Web site: myroslyn.org